
                                            TIMELY WARNING NOTICE: USF ST. PETERSBURG CAMPUS  
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

April 7th, 2022 
SUSPICIOUS INCIDENT 

UPDATE 
A very special thanks to those who called with suspect tips, UPD officers did locate and arrest Dontrail Ross this 
evening at 6 pm. 
 
The person featured in the pictures below has been on campus in the night hours, twice in the past 
week, at the parking garage and at the waterfront area.  He entered two gated areas and was seen 
scouting unsecured items of value. 
 
On both occasions, he was wearing the same logo t-shirt, dark warm up style pants, dark nylon wrap 
on left wrist, a dark beanie cap and he has a close crop beard.   
 
If you see or can identify this person, please call the University Police at 727-873-4444. 
 
As a reminder, always securely store items of value and use proper locks to secure bicycles.  Call 
the University Police immediately when you see suspicious incidents on campus. 
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